
Parents must accompany their child at the movie. 
No child will be permitted to leave the gym without a parent.  

Parents are responsible for their child at all times. 
Space is limited (300-person capacity), arrive early to secure a spot.

Greater Gatineau Home and School Association
would like to invite you to the

Movie Night
Friday, March 15, 2024, at 6:30 pm

Doors open at 6:00 pm
Children are invited to wear pajamas

Featuring:

Admission $4 for each attendee (Child or Parent)
Fee includes: a drink, a bag of popcorn and a glow stick.

Additional popcorn, candy, chips, juice and water can be purchased.
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